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The Pastor is videotaping the sermons for you to watch 

whenever you would like to do so. There is also music 

before the sermon performed by Greg Wilson each week. 

To watch the Sunday service, go to pgbctn.org.  You will 

see a video link near the top of the page.  Click on it and 

select the current sermon or the past date of a sermon you 

would like to review.  

♪♫♬Special Music ♬♫♪ 

Online Service ................................................ Greg Wilson 
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Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 

3736 Tuckaleechee Pike 

Maryville, TN 37804 
 

From Chilhowee Baptist Center on  CHARM          

(CHilhowee ARea Ministries) uses volunteers to conduct 

campground outreach and servant evangelism. Even in this 

pandemic time, there are many ways to get involved. 

There is always a need for prayers. Prayers for guidance and 

strength for our leadership and the volunteers that work with 

CHARM daily and on special occasions. 

Below is a partial list of CHARM needs: 

Bible study books 

Youth devotion books 

Children's Christian books 

Weekend teams for the Campgrounds in the fall. 

Computer paper for our computer classes. 

Snacks and water for our Motel ministry. 

Volunteers in the children's area of the fall heritage festival. 

For additional information, contact: 

Jim Snyder, Director of Missions (865) 982-0499 

jimsnyder@cbalive.org   Chilhowee Baptist Association 
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Church Service Update 
We are currently holding four identical services in the 

church sanctuary:Saturday at 6:00 PM 

Sunday at 9:00 AM 

Sunday at 10:15 AM 

Wednesday at 6:33 PM 

Each service will have the same music and sermon and 

will have no more than sixty people in the sanctuary.  We 

ask that you email or call the church office if you have not 

already done so and give your name and the number in 

your party (self + additional people) and which service you 

would like to sign up for. We use this information to help 

get our numbers for each service. 

We Continue to practice social distancing. If you have a 

preexisting heart or lung condition or are in a high-risk 

group, it is highly suggested that you not start attending 

church just yet. The services will still be available online. 

There will not be a nursery. Do not be surprised to see 

that we will have removed the hymnals and do not have 

bulletins. Please feel free to bring and wear your mask if 

that makes you more comfortable. 
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Tennessee Baptist Mission Board:  
Adult Sunday School Online 

Explore the Bible Adults: Accepting, Romans 14:1-12 

Video by Travis Biller Pastor, Immanuel Baptist Church, 

Elizabethton: https://vimeo.com/420812198/0c9f989368 

Bible Studies for Life Adults: Yield, Philippians 2:1-15 

Video by Tim Frank, Pastor, First Baptist Church, 

Carthage: https://vimeo.com/420435011/a7d199316d 

Mark Miller Baptism-Evangelism Team Leader / Harvest 

Field Team Leader / Sunday School Specialist  

 Tennessee Baptist Mission Board  www.tnbaptist.org 

Homebound Member of the Week 

May 31 – June 6   Bobbie Webb 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 

Mailing Address: Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 

      3736 Tuckaleechee Pike  Maryville, TN 37804 

Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 

Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

9:00AM – 2:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 
 

LifeWay Solutions to the Covid-19 Virus For Kids 

LifeWay Kids @ Home provides video content and 

discussion helps for having a Bible study at home during 

the Covid-19 outbreak. It also answers questions about 

using TGP Kids or other resources for family at home 

Bible study. 
 

CEMETERY  DONATIONS 

A sincere "Thank You" to those who left donations in the 

boxes during decoration on May 10th.  

Caring for our cemetery depends upon your monetary 

donations.  If you did not have an opportunity to give to 

the cemetery fund, please make your check payable to 

PGBC CEMETERY.   Please mail your contribution to:         

PGBC CEMETERY 

802 COUNTRY LANE 

WALLAND, TN   37886 

 

Keep In Touch 
As I look through my folder for guests to invite to KIT, 

please let me know if there individuals or groups that 

there is interest in being invited. Email me 

at klcoppenger@gmail.com.  Once again it is my hope that 

we will begin again in September for a great time of 

Christian fellowship.   Karen Coppenger 
 

 
 

 


